


Dr. Qazi Arbab Ahmed <qazi.arbab@ajku.edu.pk>

Fwd: Proposal to organise Expo at UAJK

Saad Majahid <saad.majahid@ajku.edu.pk> Mon, 7 Nov, 6924 PM
To: Engr. Qazi Arbab Ahmed <qazi.arbab@ajku.edu.pk>

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Saad Majahid <saad.majahid@ajku.edu.pk>
Date: Mon, 14 Mar 2022, 10937 am
Subject: Re: Proposal to organise Expo at UAJK
To: The IEIS EU & UK Div <ukeu@ieis.org.uk>
Cc: <Dsa@ajku.edu.pk>

Dear Amnah Javed,

Hope you are doing well. Thank you for reaching us. we have received your email and will reply to you back after
having approval from our Head of Institute.
Thank you.

Kind Regards,

Engr. Saad Mujahid Khan
Deputy Director Students Affairs,
The University of Azad Jammu and Kashmir

On Sat, Mar 12, 2022 at 8937 PM The IEIS EU & UK Div <ukeu@ieis.org.uk> wrote:
Respected Sir,

I hope this email finds you well. 

I am writing you to express our interest to conduct an Expo at UAJK city campus on 18th of
March 2022 from 12 to 5 PM. 

The IEIS Education Group Ltd based in UK with multiple country offices intends to counsel &
guide prospective students. 

Services We provide to students;
English Preparation & Testing Service, Admissions & Career Counselling, File Processing,   Post
Visa Guideline & Enrollment Assistance. 

Services We provide to Universities; 
Students Recruitment, Marketing, Seminars & Exhibitions.

We counsel students from,

Europe: UK & Ireland  (Overseas/Extension Applications) , 



Africa: Nigeria, Ghana, Gambia, Togo, Senegal
Asia: India, Malaysia, Nepal, Afghanistan, Bhutan, Bangladesh, UAE & Pakistan
Australia. 

In Pakistan, we do have offices in Islamabad,  Rawalpindi,  Lahore , Mirpur & Kotli AJK and we
have been providing services to the students of UAJK since 2009 and helped 100's of students to
apply to study abroad and settle there. 

Expo would be an opportunity for university students to learn about scholarships abroad, English
language requirements,  Courses offered by universities, process and pathways to settle abroad.
Our expert counsellors would be happy to respond the enquiries and guide them. 

There would be around 250 to 300 students out of university who have registered with us to visit
therefore, I would make humble request to approve their entry to premises.

I am looking forward to having all the contracts in place. 

Hoping for a positive response from you.

Regards,
Amnah Javed 
The IEIS EDUCATION GROUP LTD PAKISTAN 
Pakistan@ieis.org.uk 

Office Of UK & Europe Div
The IEIS Education Group Ltd 
UK | +441384686456
Mobile: Whatsapp & Imo: +447475944658 |
Nepal: +97714238084 |Ireland: +353899700143|
India: +919810024957 | Pakistan: +92515732637 |
UAE: +971527107273  | Nigeria: +2347052888851
Malaysia: +601128293702 | Ghana: +233570702977
Bangla: +8801759167218 | Bhutan:+975-02335620
info@ieis.org.uk | admissions@ieis.org.uk |
intadm@ieis.org.uk 

UK & Europe | USA & Canada|Middle  East & South Asia | Nigeria & Western Africa | Australia & Worldwide On-
line |
Skype | ieisukeu| ieis.uk | wasilazad | Follow us on:    URL: www.ieis.org.uk

-- 

Engr. Saad Mujahid Khan
Jr. Lecturer | Department of Software Engineering
MSc ( Software Engineering)
BSc (Computer Systems Engineering)

Tel:+92-334-5720701
Email: Saad.majahid@ajku.edu.pk



Office no: 2, Faculty Hall | First Floor
Department of Software Engineering | Faculty of Engineering
Chehla Campus | University of Azad Jammu and Kashmir
Muzaffarabad | Azad Kashmir | Pakistan
Linkedin:https://www.linkedin.com/in/saad-mujahid-khan-16b49356/
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Software Engineering <se@ajku.edu.pk>

Request for Computer Lab
Software Engineering <se@ajku.edu.pk> Mon, Jun 6, 2022 at 11:07 AM
To: saima ahad <saimaahad2014@gmail.com>

Dear Madam,

I hope you are doing well.
Sorry for the late reply.
We have decided that we will be able to provide you with the required space on the dates mentioned above.
Kindly understand that you have to get permission from the university administration yourself.
We can also provide you with resource persons for this activity.

Kindly share the details for the activity so that we can assign an appropriate trainer for this activity.

Best regards

===========================================================
Ghulam Sarwar, Ph.D.
Assistant Professor / Chairman,
Department of Software Engineering,
University of Azad Jammu and Kashmir
Muzaffarabad. Azad Kashmir
+92-5822-960510
+92-333-8966636
URL  https://scholar.google.co.kr/citations?user=tCM0PjUAAAAJ&hl=en
============================================================

[Quoted text hidden]
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Software Engineering <se@ajku.edu.pk>

Request for Computer Lab
saima ahad <saimaahad2014@gmail.com> Thu, Jun 2, 2022 at 9:18 PM
To: se@ajku.edu.pk

  Respected Sir,

 Allama Iqbal Open University has a Project of English Works! With the collaboration of Regional English 
Language Office of US Embassy to uplift the underprivileged students. In this project we try our level best to 
enhance the employability skills. Technology has an important role in this. Therefore; we are seeking your 
support for said activity.

It is therefore requested that your good honor kindly allow our participants to use the computer 
labs of your department on schedule given below.

 Tentative Dates: June 10- 12 
Number of Students: 100

We would also appreciate it if the department provides us logistics and trainers for this activity. 

Waiting for your positive response.

Regards,
Saima Ahad
Program Coordinator
English Works!
Allama Iqbal Open University
Muzaffarabad
Ph# 0923478227583
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